
ENROLLMENT for NICOLET UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Nicolet Union High School District is an independent district consisting of one school, Nicolet
Union High School. For that reason, all incoming students must enroll and provide residency to
be accepted into the district. This enrollment process should not be confused with registration,
which will takes place in July for all Nicolet students.

New student online enrollment takes place Friday, November 1st through Friday, December
20th. The first Parent 101 meeting on November 6th covered the topic of enrollment. The link
to the Parent 101 presentation can be found on the Nicolet website (www.nicolet.us) under the
Family tab. It will be listed as Parent 101 Series under Other Resources.

How to complete online enrollment:

Families of current Nicolet students: Sign into Skyward Family Access and select New
Student Online Enrollment.

Families new to Nicolet: Begin the process by going to the Nicolet website (www.nicolet.us).
You can find the “Enroll in NUHS” link in the top right-hand corner of the Nicolet website, or
you can click HERE. Look under the column “I DO NOT currently have a student enrolled at
Nicolet” and follow the steps. If you do not have internet access or need further assistance,
please contact Yanelis Rodriguez, in the district office, at 414-351-7520.

Nicolet’s annual Future Knights Day will be held in February. More information will be
provided at a later date.

If you have questions regarding the new student online enrollment process, please contact Ms.
Angela Mehrtens at angela.mehrtens@nicolet.us or 414-351-7579.

http://www.nicolet.us
http://www.nicolet.us
https://skyward.iscorp.com/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsedunicolethswi/skyenroll

